STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
POST OFFICE BOX 1980
BRUCE KING August 27, 1991 HOBBS, NEW MEXICO B8241-1980
GOVERNOR ‘ (505) 333-6167

Michael S. Morris
816 Ladera
Fort Worth, TX 76108

Re: Baker "C" #2-G
Sec. 26, T22S R37E

Gentlemen:

We have this date approved your intention to drill the above-referenced
well and also your proposal to amend your cementing program for the
4%" casing.

I want to alert you to the fact that you may encounter a waterflow
of 100 to 400 BWPH somehwere in the salt section while drilling this
well. You will need to be prepared to deal with such a waterfiow.
I would urge you to consider having a drillinghead on this wellbore.

If you have any questions or need additional information concerning
what to expect, please feel free to call me at (505) 393-6161.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed



